WESTERN KENTUCKY UNIVERSITY

BOWLING GREEN, KENTUCKY

Date: .June 20, 1968

Office of Placement and Alumni

Mr. Douglas Keen, Chairman
Executive Committee

Board of Regents

Western Kentucky University
Scottsville, Kentucky

Dear Mr. Keen:

In response to the resolution adopted by the Board of
Regents in its meeting on June 11, we, the members of the
Alumni Association Board of Directors, are delighted to serve
“in an advisory capacity on this most important matter of select-
ing a successor to Dr. Kelly Thompson.

July 16 has been sclected as the date on which we shall
meet with the Ixecutive Committee. If this date is approved,
please notify me designating time and place. It then shall be
my responsibility to notify each member of the Board of Directors
of the Alumni Association as to the final plans.

As a spokesman for more than 16,000 alumni, let me take
this opportunity to thank the Board of Regents for their dedicated
effort in this most important matter in the life of Western.

Sincerely yours,
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Bobby McGuire

President Alumni Association

(Letter received by the secretary to the Foard.
Copies sent to other two members of the
E xecutive Committee)
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